









MEMORANDUM

To: Mr. Gary French, Superintendent

From: Kristin Froedge, Director of Special Programs

Re: Contracting Behavioral Consultant 

Date: March 1, 2013

Elizabethtown Independent Schools has been found significantly disproportionate in regards to our out-of-school suspension rates for African American students.  KDE and the Division of Learning Services is requiring that we use 15% of our IDEA funds to implement Coordinated Early Intervening Services.    

Based on our numbers and reason for being disproportionate, I am recommending that we contract with GRREC for the services of Kelly Davis, Behavior Consultant, to come and work with each of our schools to help us resolve this issue.  GRREC has offered her services for $1 per student in the district.  This would be funded through the CEIS budget.  

